



enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



(01642) 870003





St Michael's Catholic Academy

Head Teacher: Clare Humble

Deputy Head(s): Marc Scott, Clare Carey & Matthew McAuley

BHCET CEO: Stuart McGhee

BHCET Chair of Directors: Yvonne Coates

11 December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

School will be open on Thursday 12 December 2024

We made you aware earlier that we had an issue with the gas supply to our school building. It meant that our boiler system and kitchen area were directly affected.

I am delighted to inform you that the specialist engineers have been out and are happy that the gas supply and internal school gas systems are all safe and we will be able to operate as normal tomorrow.

Once again, I am thankful to you all for your support and apologise for any inconvenience we may have caused over the last hour as you have been busily making arrangements in case we needed to close.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Humble Headteacher

